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Our state is suffering from an increasingly severe drought and conflicts over water 

usage are intensifying between farmers, industries, tribal needs and residents. So 

water planning and those charged with this responsibility must be made a high 

priority, and given sufficient support and funds to do this critical job well. Sufficient 

water supplies are essential to our lives and livelihoods - Oregon lawmakers need to 

start taking water issues in our state seriously!  


